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Work on the Roman Nymphaeum in Amman started in 
earnest to restore and conserve the centuries-old site and 
to make it a puller for the local community and the 
tourists in Jordan while preserving its original structure. 

The Nymphaeum, under the auspices of the Department 
of An qui es (DoA), is being redeveloped through a grant 
from the US Ambassador's Fund for Cultural Preserva on. 
The execu ng authority is the Hamdi Mango Center for 
Scien fic Research in the University of Jordan, the project 
leader, who will be working in conjunc on with the DoA. 

While documenta on is important, this is a "hands-on 
project" where specialists in archaeology, architecture, 
restora on and students in the field, go down to the 
monument and start the stages of data collec on, 
substance materials, analysis, and restora on for the 
monument. 

A General View of the Amman Nymphaeum
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